
November 4, 2022 

Dear Clipper Families, 

As we enter November, our staff and students have found a good routine while completing the first 
term of our school year.  Staff and students are in and out of the building learning in various ways.  We 
love seeing our students going into our community representing our school in positive ways.   

We have been fortunate with our weather and students have been able to remain active and enjoying 
the outdoors.  We know this will change soon and remind you that all students will be required to go 
outside during the colder months.  Please be sure your child comes dressed appropriately for the 
changing weather. 

Our students are now further engaged with the start of volleyball season, board game club, art activities, 
and many more.  We are also looking at starting new clubs like, drama, dungeons and dragons and 
music, just to name a few.  If your child has some exciting ideas they would like to see at school, please 
encourage them to come forward to discuss this. 

We continue to look for parental support and community support in activities, field trips and lunchtimes 
if you are available.  We love having our students learning in various environments and exposed to new 
and exciting places, however, we cannot do this alone.  Please remember we need all paperwork 
(Criminal Record and Child Abuse Registry) completed in advance to any events. 

Regards,  

Sabitha Masih 

Principal Cunard Junior High School 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

School Swag 
 

Check out the link below and put your order in so 
it will arrive for Christmas!  These are great gifts 
and a great way to support your child’s school. 
 
We also have a Swag Store on the school 
website! 
 
https://headlinepromotions.ca/cunard-junior-
high-school/ 
 

School Photos There is still time to order your school photos.  If 
you need any information on your order, please 
contact John Tenwold, Photomaster Studios 
photomasterstudios@icloud.com 
 

School Cash Please be sure to continue to check SchoolCash 
to pay for upcoming field trips and activities.  If 
we do not have enough funds to cover the cost of 
the field trip or activity, we may need to cancel.  



As always, no student of ours will miss out on any 
opportunities we have at the school.  If you are 
having financial difficulties to pay for any 
upcoming event, please contact Jill Sabadash or 
Sabitha Masih at (902)479-4418. 
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/ 
 

Relax & Reset Cunard is continuing to work on our literacy and 
adding a relax and reset, daily 10 minute, 
opportunity after lunch.  Students are 
encouraged to bring a book during this time. 

Parent Teacher Conference We will be having our first parent teacher 
conference coming up shortly.  More information 
is to follow.  Dates are Nov 30 (5:30-7:30pm) and 
Dec 1 (12:15-2:15pm) 

Lunchtime Unfortunately, we are not able to provide 
students access to microwaves during lunchtime.  
Please provide a lunch for your child that does 
not require a microwave. 

 

Important Dates: 

Nov 10 – Remembrance Day Assembly (Wear Red and White) 

Nov 11 – Remembrance Day (no classes) 

Nov 21 – Assessment and Evaluation Day (no classes) 

Nov 30 – Evening Parent Teacher Conference (5:30pm-7:30pm) 

Dec 1 – PD - AM (no classes)  

 Parent Teacher Conference (12:15-2:15pm) 

Dec 2 – PD (no classes) 

Dec 6 – Band Concert 

Dec 20 – Last day before Holiday Break 


